Dear Test Valley Planning,
| am writing to object about your draft local plan.

Why has GC been put into Tier 3, when this is only possible if grouped with UC. We do not have a
'good' bus service. There is no safe walking route between the villages and the road is narrow, car
use between the two is required. How does the draft LP meet their climate and pollution targets.
Any large scale development as proposed will increase car usage with out investment in
infrastructure.

How is the new Local Plan going to protect the open countryside and our local green spaces?

| believe our village identities must be preserved — Settlement boundaries are effective in doing this,
as voted for in the Neighbourhood Plan.

The proposed new builds are all in Goodworth Clatford which will increase the size of the village
significantly and change the feel and atmosphere of the village.

| am very uncomfortable with these proposals and would like this email to be taken as an objection
to these proposed plans.

Sincerely

Jo Winchcombe





